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CHILDRENS’ WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE FOR WEEK 
14TH DECEMBER TO 18TH DECEMBER WAS: 95.98%  

THE TARGET IS 97% 
 

WEEKLY WINNERS—KS1 AND KS2: 
Red Class achieved 96.62% 

4A achieved 98.15% 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO CALL THE SCHOOL TO ADVISE US 

WHEN YOUR CHILD IS ILL OR HAS AN APPOINTMENT. 

Catherine Winterton 

Diary Dates 
 

14th January—EYFS/Year 6 Measuring 
19th January—School Governors Meeting 
28th January—Parents and Carers Meeting  ~ 
‘Character and  Emotional Wellbeing’ 
3rd February—Governor Finance Meeting 
8th February—FEDS Meeting at 6.30 p.m. 
9th February—Safer Internet Day 
12th February—Year 6 Warning Zone Visit 
15th February  to 19th February—Half Term 

Head Teacher’s Message 
 

Happy New Year and welcome back to everyone.  We have had a lovely first week of term starting with a very positive 
assembly reflecting on new beginnings in the New Year.  We are also focusing on developing character and emotional 

wellbeing and we have booked a parents information meeting on 28th January to discuss this.  Details will be sent soon 
about this meeting. 

Many thanks to the parents and carers who have returned the term time consultation forms; the final date to return 
the forms is today so we will  let you know if there are to be any changes on next week’s Newsletter. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Letters sent this Week 

SNOW CLOSURE 
 

In the event of school closure due to 
snow we will send a text to all parents 

and carers with details. 
 

Please ensure we have up-to-date  
mobile phone numbers and  

email addresses. 
 

Thank you. 

NOTICEBOARD: 
 

On 14th January the children in EYFS and Year 6 will be  
participating in the Government National Child Measurement  

Programme.  Letters have been sent to all relevant parents and  
carers; if you do not want your child to take part please email the 

NHS on: 
NCMPprogramme@leicspart.nhs.uk.   

The session will begin at around 9.30 a.m. on the 14th January and 
is handled very sensitively by the NHS staff. 

________________________________ 
 

We still have a vacancy for a Parent Governor.  Being a School 
Governor is a very fulfilling way to help further enhance your 

child’s educational progress.  If you would like more information 
about joining this very friendly and supportive team, please  

contact Mrs Winterton at school. 
 

Extended School Activities 
 

The updated list of all  
after-school clubs  

and activities is on our  
website— 

www.danemill.com 
 

SWIMMING 
This term Year 3 and Year 5 will swim as part of the curriculum: 

 
Year 5 will swim on Tuesdays  

and  
Year 3 will swim on Fridays. 

 
The sessions will start week commencing  

11th January 2016. 

Art Club 
Board Games Club 
Sewing Club 

Year 6 Warning Zone Visit 
Year 2 Football Club 
Year 4 PE Information 


